Expression of Interest for 2019-20 Committee

The committee of the Sorrento Junior Football Club calls for expressions of interest for
members who would be like to consider a role as an executive or general committee member
for 2019-20 year and the 2020 season.

The SJFC is a vibrant club which enjoys much respect from our competitor clubs. We have
always had good representation and success not only at League level, but also as to how we
have conducted and administered our activities on and off the field.

We are a club that is moving forward in leaps and bounds. We have developed multiple
income sources, our Auskick clinic is vibrant and strong, with continued growth each year, and
we have a pool of talented players in our junior ranks. The club buildings have undergone
improvements and our club, and its future, are looking healthy and strong.

The success of any club is dependent upon the passion, support, and commitment of its
members.

For our kids to have the continued enjoyment of playing at SUFC, and for the sustainability and
future growth of our club, it is vital that we have a committee of passionate people who want to
foster, maintain and grow the strength and success of our great little club.

A club cannot function without a committee. Apart from having a greater insight into the
operations of the club, it’s also a great way to form some lifelong friendships and have some
positive impact on the decision making of the club.

It is imperative that new members continue to join the committee.

New committee members from the junior teams bring enthusiasm and fresh innovative ideas.
Remember this is your club and for your children’s playing future, we need you to get involved!

A nomination form is available on the Membership page of the club website:

www.sorrentojuniorfc.com

Financial members of the club may either nominate themselves or nominate another member
for an officer or general committee role.

All key positions are open for nomination.
Additionally up to, but no more than 9 ordinary committee members may be elected.

As the Club Secretary, | would really like to encourage members to consider joining the 2020
committee. Anyone that is interested in a role, or has any questions regarding the position of
interest, please contact me without hesitation.

Nomination forms should be completed and returned to me by email ( secretary@
sorrentojuniorfc.com ), handed to me personally or mailed to SJFC, PO Box 368, Sorrento,
VIC, 3943, no later than the COB, Friday 25" of October 2019.

Kind regards,
Sarah Scarlett
SJFC Secretary, Tel: 0400 586 773

sorrentojuniorfc.com




